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Some 15 + years ago when I started my career in
transport planning a wise person said to me that
if I work hard I might one day own a Mazda 3…
The hard work (in my opinion) has paid off and
I’m incredibly proud to have now become a
Partner of i-Transport LLP. 

Since joining the Practice in 2013 we have
continued to grow and we are lucky to have a
fantastically talented group of Partners leading
the Practice who are supported by exceptional
transport planners, design engineers and support
staff. 

I have been really pleased to work on some amazing projects including the
redevelopment of the Honda Manufacturing Plant in Swindon, the regeneration of
Whitehill & Bordon as part of the Prince Philip Park development, the expansion of
Fordingbridge on the edge of the New Forest National Park and proposals for a new
five-star hotel and apartments on the waterfront in Southampton to name a few. 

I’m looking forward to continuing to work with our valued clients, contacts and other
professional colleagues and together tackling the challenges we will encounter  in the
coming years. For transport planning, I genuinely hope that the active travel agenda
continues to gain momentum and that we can provide ever better facilities and create
more places which genuinely prioritise walking, cycling and wheeling and the use of
public transport. If this turns out to be the case, maybe I can buy another bike and I
won’t need that Mazda 3 after all! 

Please don’t be a stranger and do get in touch if you have any projects which we can
help you move forward.


